
CCHS sophomore Marilyn Jane Ortega-Weil (furthest right) displays her chalk drawing street art project she 
completed with her CNM classmates (also pictured) for their CNM Drawing 2 class. 


CNM Fall Term 


Ends on December 
10th!

1
Don’t Forget!


Finals are coming, 
study hard Night 

Wolves!
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Did You Know?


Only 50% of 25 year 
olds have a college 
degree or certificate
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Follow them on 
instagram 

@cchs_nightwolvesptsa
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CCHS Student Recruiting Team 
Starts Recruiting for the 
2024-2025 School Year


Believe it or not CCHS is already preparing for 2024-2025 
school year. Every year CCHS visits 20-30 middle schools 
and hosts multiple open houses to get the word out about 
our school. What is different about this year however is 
that current CCHS students will be assisting Mr. Kraus in 
the process. The team was created by 11th graders Ariana 
Gurule and Julia Rodriguez. They have already visited 
multiple middle schools and attended the APS School of 
Choice Fair in October at Berna Facio. They are also teaming with Ana Isabel Garcia, who is a fellow 11th 
grader and a Digital Media major at CNM, on a student led video to demonstrate to 8th graders what being a 
Night Wolf is all about.


“We wanted to start a recruitment team because when talking to people and they ask about our school they 
don’t know what I am talking about. Our school has amazing opportunities that everyone should know about, 
and just getting our schools name out there can open doors for so many different students,” Gurule explained.


The application is now open through February. Interested families should email Mr. Kraus kraus_m@aps.edu 
or Ms. Edith alba.carreonperez@aps.edu for an application link. The lottery will take place on March 1st, 
2024. 


“We want people from all over to know about our school. We want students to realize that being a dual-credit 
student is not as scary as it sounds. CCHS is an amazing environment that truly inspires students. It introduces 
you to college and the staff will help you each step of the way.” Gurule stated. 
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STUDENT PROFILE OF THE MONTH: NATHAN MAYER

This month we are profiling 12th grader Nathan Mayer (pictured below), who 
will earn Pre-Law degree in the spring at CNM.


Why did you decide to go into Pre-Law?


“I want to be able to solve societal problems through the law. I have a 
fascination with justice and human psychology and I like to be challenged”.


What are your plans after you graduate?


“I plan on getting my undergraduate at Texas Tech University and then going to 
law school at the University of Texas Austin. Once I pass the bar, I plan on being 
a corporate lawyer”.


What advice do you have for 9th and 10th graders at CCHS?


“Ask her out. No matter who she is. Whether she’s a job, a new city, or an actual 
person. Whether she’s an opportunity or a fear. Ask her out”. 


Pictured above at the APS School of Choice Fair from left to 
right Stephanie Moreno, Ezekiel Benavidez, Ariana Gurule, 
and Julia Rodriguez
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